From:
To: Cleve Hill Solar Park
Subject: Graveney Marshes

Date: 13 November 2019 20:10:26

Dear Sir,

I am horrified by the proposed solar park on Graveney marshes.

This area is so valuable as one of the few remaining salt marshes in the UK. I had understood that the Environment Agency had been proposing to allow it to return to its natural state, as has happened on the Gower Peninsula, which would be wonderful.

It is a special and rare wildlife habitat, and irreplaceable to the many of us who walk there and swim there, as well as the marsh harriers.

Please don't do this.

Yours faithfully

Posy Gentles